Public Comment

2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline: 3/17/17 12:00 noon

Ken Cameron
156 Oakhurst Ct.
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SWRCB Clerk

Copperopolis, CA 95228

December 10, 2016
Re: Fish Flow on the Stanislaus River
Dear Governor Brown:

I have read in the Calaveras Enterprise, usually a reliable source that, “According to the state

agency, a total of 1,103 salmon would benefit from increasing water flows from the Stanislaus
and Tuolumne rivers to 40 percent of the river flow, which is estimated to cost the region $260
million in economic damage.” That amounts to over $250,000 a fish which is obviously absurd.

Who is benefiting from the increase flow? Any people or just hatchery fish? Fish don’t vote!

Sincerely,
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cc. State Water Resources Control Board



